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BC High School External Sport Credits  
Who is eligible to receive credit?  

 

 

The External Sport Credit program began in 1997 and is designed to recognize the level of 
participation which you are involved in as an elite level athlete in British Columbia.  
External credits are available for swimmers registered with BCSSA and who have met the 
following criteria:  
 

• Current BCSSA member in good standing;  

• Achieves a Provincial Qualifying Time in Finals in an individual event at the BCSSA 
Provincial Championship; 

• Is entering into grade 10, 11 or 12 the fall semester following a BCSSA Provincial 
Championship.  

 
If a swimmer meets the above criteria they are eligible to receive “Athlete 10”.  
 
Letters will be drafted each year after the Provincial Championships and will be given to 
the Regional Director at the Fall Provincial Board of Directors meeting, who will take 
them back to the region for distribution. The board meeting takes place in October so 
please do not email the Provincial Office requesting letters right after Provincials.  
 
Once the athlete receives their letter their school counsellor can provide them with the credit.  
 
Athletes can only claim these credits once.  
 
If you have any questions about the External Sport Credits program please contact:  
 
BCSSA Provincial Office Manager  
604-473-9447  
office@bcsummerswimming.com 


